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Late Comment 
 
I am concerned that the PCAOB may be repeating the problems of self-regulation with respect to ethics 
enforcement.  I would suggest that the GAO (General Accounting Office) may be a better organization to oversee 
the ethical conduct of the PCAOB.   
 
Paul L. Shillam, CPA, CMA 
Shillam Consulting Group, Inc. 
425.379.7857 
425.379.7857 fax 


